2 Big Events Coming Up!

We are looking forward to a great racing weekend coming up! We
will be CO-Sanctioned with Fast On Dirt for two nights in a
row kicking it off at Hartford Motor Speedway on Friday
September, 3rd and following that we will be at I-96 Speedway
Saturday September 4th.

We will be awarding drivers 40 show up points plus finishing
points for each event! As always, you can contact Mark
Zimmerman (517)462-8355 with any questions about these
events!

Payouts for these events will be posted ASAP

Can’t wait to see everyone out at the race tracks!


http://www.sprintsondirt.com/2021/08/25/2-big-events-coming-up/

